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David Melding AM 

Chair of the Constitutional and 
Legislative Affairs Committee 

clacommittee@wales.gov.uk

Dear David 

Consultation on a Separate Legal Jurisdiction for Wales

As you know, the Welsh Government has committed to holding a public consultation on a 
Separate Legal Jurisdiction for Wales. The consultation is intended to inform the Welsh 
Government’s evidence to Part II of the Silk Commission, which will look at the present 
constitutional settlement in relation to the National Assembly for Wales.

On 27 March, I announced the launch of the consultation in a statement to the Assembly. 
Attached to this letter is a copy of the consultation for your consideration. The consultation 
will be open for a 12-week period; your response to this would be very much welcomed. 
Should you require any further information, please contact the Welsh Government’s 
Constitutional Policy team, at ConstitutionalPolicy@Wales.GSI.gov.uk. 

Yours Sincerely,

Theodore Huckle QC
Y Cwnsler Cyffredinol
Counsel General

27 March 2012


